
 
Memorandum                                                      Utilities Department 

 

 

To:  Village Council 

From:  Sam Heady, Deputy Director of Utilities 

Date:  7/20/15  

 

Subject: Budget Cost Savings 

  Fan Replacement and Installation - WTP 

 

 

 

I respectfully present the following memorandum of understanding to the Council. 

 

This is a request to award a contract to Jacobs Air Water Systems for the replacement and 

installation of the Reverse Osmosis Water Plant #1 degasifier fan and inlet housing filter in the 

amount of $38,570.00.  

 

The Reverse Osmosis Water Plant #1 degasifier fan and filter have become unserviceable and 

cannot meet the demand of the water treatment system if this equipment is not replaced. 

 

Budget cost saving will be used to purchase and install the equipment. 

 

Photos attached for review. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 


